
Bridle Springs Home Owners Association 

Board Meeting 4-14-22 

Josh Logan called the Bridle Springs Board of Directors Meeting to order at 6:00pm on Zoom.   Board members Kevin 

Deyette, Josh Logan, and Mike Louk were present.  Kurt Powell and Jason Peter of Willamette Community Management 

were present.  Four owners were present.   

The Board reviewed an appeal from an owner at 376 Derby appealing the architectural review request for a white vinyl 

fence screen. 

The Board ADOPTED a motion to uphold the original ARC decision and reject the appeal.   

The meeting adjourned at 6:10pm. 

 


